Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: May 16, 2017

Re: Action Item

May 24, 2017 Board Meeting

Requesting Board approval for the following Rowan students to do Junior Field Experience:

Catherine Lordi with Sandy Debes at Dorothy L. Bullock School on June 6, 7, 8, 9, 12, 13, 14 & 15, 2017

Patricia Matias-Cruz with Sandy Debes at Dorothy L. Bullock School on June 6, 7, 8, 9, 12, 13, 14 & 15, 2017

Charles DeCicco with Janice Roper at Thomas E. Bowe School on June 6, 7, 8, 9, 12, 13, 14 & 15, 2017

Amy Earley with Megan Millard at Thomas E. Bowe School on June 6, 7, 8, 9, 12, 13, 14 & 15, 2017

DS/bg